
MJC/jr 

19 January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Today we had a lockdown practice as part of our required evacuation drill procedures that we 
complete over time each year. These procedures include fire drills, evacuation practice and lock 
down. 
 
We use lock down for a number of reasons, for example if an intruder were on site, a chemical or 
gas leak in the locality, a flood and if we have an injury on site that requires an ambulance during 
transition or break times. 
 
Our students responded really well to today’s drill which took place as planned during Period 5 
and were a real credit to the school. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr M Chance 
Deputy Headteacher 


